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September  2022 

Greetings Sir Knights, 

Right Eminent Grand Commander Woodard has completed his meetings with the dais officers of 

all Vermont Commanderies and  has begun laying out plans for the ensuing Chivalric year.   There 

will be at least two (2) Order of the Temples this year.   St. Aldemar inn Barre will hold the Order 

in December on at least one (1) candidate and the cancelled Order of the Temple scheduled in 

Newport in July, will be held jointly with Mt. Zion and Burlington sometime in the late winter 

early spring in Morrisville.   Sir Knight Woodard is also offering to assist all Vermont 

Commanderies with work and instruction, both floor, sword and ritual, so if you Commandery 

would like assistance, please direct your request through this office and I will remit to our Right 

Eminent Grand Commander. 

September brings about a return to work for many of our York Rite Bodies.  Barre Council will be 

presenting the Royal Master and Select Master on the 21st beginning at 7:00 PM.  Candidates and 

their sponsors are more than welcome.  St. Aldemar will then begin work on practicing for the 

three (3) Orders of Commandery in October, November and end with the Order of the Temple in 

December.   I encourage all Vermont Sir Knights to attend and participate if you are so inclined. 

Any important dates you would like published in this newsletter are welcome.  Please forward 

electronically to howard47@myfairpoint.net. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S. K. Jon Hosford needs a new chapeau!  MEPGHP Woodard presents the bronze 

award to Companion Ormerod with the 

DDGHP Schuler observing. 

Courteously, 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder 
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